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Lancaster-Fairfield Public Transit Joins Fairfield County as Official 

Department  
 

LANCASTER, OH — The Fairfield County Commissioners are 
pleased to welcome the Lancaster-Fairfield Public Transit (LFPT) as 
an official county department. This strategic transition aims to 
enhance public transportation services and ensure more efficient, 
accessible, and reliable transit options for the residents, visitors and 
workforce of Fairfield County.  
 
Over the years, LFPT has provided safe and affordable transportation 
for anyone in Fairfield County, proving particularly effective in 
meeting the transportation needs of local employers and their 
employees. With curb-to-curb demand response and six deviated 
fixed routes; LFPT is an accessible option for individuals with 
disabilities and can assist community members with a variety of 
needs, including young adults looking to save gas money, 
families with car trouble, the elderly on their way to a doctor’s 
appointment, and more. This comprehensive service supports the local workforce by ensuring 
reliable and convenient transit options, helping employees get to work efficiently and on time. 
 
Fairfield County Commissioner, Steve Davis, commented, “This is a significant milestone for 
our community. Integrating Lancaster-Fairfield Public Transit into our county structure affirms 
our commitment to providing exceptional public transit services and meeting the transportation 
needs of our workforce and employers. This change will support economic development and 
enhance the quality of life in Fairfield County.” 
 
The Fairfield County Commissioners’ will immediately begin collaborating with the Lancaster-
Fairfield Public Transit team, including LFPT’s new director, Aaron Kennedy, on ways to 
amplify the current public transit system, thereby improving the quality and reach of transit 
services across the region.  
 

Steve Davis, Fairfield County Commisionser 



“We are excited about the opportunities this transition presents,” said Kennedy. “With the 
support of Fairfield County Commissioners, we look forward to expanding our services, 
improving our infrastructure, and meeting the growing transportation needs in our community.” 
 
Founded in 1800 (three years before Ohio became a State), Fairfield County was the 8th county 
formed in the Northwest Territory. Today, more than 900 employees serve, connect, and protect 
the more than 158,000 citizens of Fairfield County, providing high-quality services and 
outstanding customer service at exceptional value to taxpayers. Fairfield County fosters 
economic and fiscal sustainability and works to enhance the County's reputation as a high 
performing, learning, and caring organization. For more information about the county, its 
services and employment opportunities, please visit https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/ 
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